
   

Santee BESS Project (Santee Substation)  
           - 2nd Construction Notification letter 

 
 

 
July 30, 2024 
 
 
We are following up on a notification letter previously mailed to you on January 18, 2024, to let you know that 
San Diego Gas & Electric® Company (SDG&E®) or its Contractors will be in your area working on the Santee 
Battery Energy Storage System (BESS) project. You will see an increase in activity at the project site as crews 
begin to mobilize and start the primary construction and installation work.   
 
Santee BESS Project (Santee Substation) Updated Details*: 
Anticipated Schedule:  Ongoing through approximately Q1 2025.  

Location: On SDG&E’s Santee Substation property located off Mast Blvd, near Magnolia 

Avenue, Santee, CA.   

Workdays and Hours: Monday – Saturday from 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.; with the potential for 

extended work hours.   

No Service Interruption: Your service should continue without interruption. 

*NOTE: Construction dates and hours are subject to change according to compliance requirements, inclement 
weather and other unforeseen circumstances. Construction work hours, traffic control measures, and noise 
restrictions are established by local jurisdictions. 
 
The Santee BESS project is a 10MW battery that will enhance the state-wide electric grid, providing a system-
wide benefit to the San Diego region. This project is part of SDG&E’s commitment to sustainability and to 
provide safe, clean, and reliable energy, by integrating a growing number of energy storage projects to help 
maximize the use of renewable electricity produced by the sun and wind and support grid reliability. 
 
SDG&E will work to minimize impacts from construction activities to the extent feasible. Noise and dust 
disturbances may increase due to construction activities. We apologize for any inconvenience you may 
experience during construction activities, and we appreciate the community’s continued patience and support 
as we work to complete this important project. 
 
This letter does not require any action on your part. Should you have any questions or concerns during 
construction, please contact me at (844) 210-5821, or by email at JQuijano@sdge.com. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Jennifer Quijano 
Project Affairs Advisor, Regional Public Affairs 
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